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From:
To: Contact TPUC
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 24-00044
Date: Saturday, February 8, 2025 12:14:17 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

The proposed rate increase from $20.03 to $86.64 per 3,000 gallons of water that Limestone
intends to bill its customers is outrageous and unacceptable! An increase of this amount
instead of a cost of living increase is unreasonable. I am asking you to REJECT this proposal.

Sincerely,
Peggy Dendy

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 10, 2025 at 8:05 a.m.




